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Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation Reinvestment, 

We are in opposition of HB 2025.  Please do not pass this bill.  The taxes and 

increases are literally suffocating us as it is and to add another $11.7 BILLION in new 

taxes would put the nail in the coffin.  We have worked and paid our taxes for almost 

50 years and to the elderly and those on fixed incomes it is devastating to think our 

government is so irresponsible as to do this to the people.  We were told that the 

lottery would help schools and that never happened.  Then we keep getting our 

registration fees increased and taxes increased with absolutely NO oversight!  This is 

completely out of control.  Money, money, money is all this government wants, with 

no respect to the income  or say so of the people.  We, the people are never asked or 

allowed to vote on these increases. Please bring accountability back and quit taxing 

the people.  Thank you . 

 

Bob and Deborah Stumpf 

La Pine, Oregon  97739  


